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CERTIFIED BIRTH CERTIFICATE REQUIRED FOR NEW STUDENTS 
 

South Dakota State Law 13-27-3.1 through 13-27-3.3 requires the parent 
or guardian to present a certified copy of a child's birth certificate upon 
the child's initial enrollment in a South Dakota School. If a certified copy 
is not obtainable, the parent may submit an affidavit in lieu of the birth 
certificate as issued by the Department of Health. 
 
It is not necessary for the school to keep this certified copy of the birth 
certificate. We will copy the certificate for our files and return the original 
to you. 
 
If a birth certificate is not presented at the time of a student's initial 
registra­tion, the student may be provisionally admitted for a 
maximum of ten {10) days. 
 
*****If the birth certificate is not provided within ten (10) days of 
registra­tion, the student will not be able to continue attendance 
until the birth certi­ficate is presented to the school office. 
 
If you need to obtain a copy of the certificate, the County Register of 
Deeds may be helpful to you. 
 
If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact 
the school office. 
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